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OUA MEMO 00-0520-0095 
28 May 2020 
 

For: Regional Directors 
Regional Information Technology Officers 

 
Subject: RESCHEDULING OF VIDEOCONFERENCE WITH REGIONAL 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY OFFICERS 
 
 

This refers to OUA MEMO 00-0520-0082 regarding the videoconference with 
Regional Information Technology Officers on 29 May 2020 at 01:30pm onwards via 
Microsoft Teams. The meeting is rescheduled to 01 June 2020, Monday at 
01:00pm onwards.  

 
For confirmation of attendance, you may email Ms. Rachelle Ann S. Velasco 

at rachelle.velasco@deped.gov.ph.  
 
For immediate and appropriate action. 

 
 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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